
A message from HIGH POINT REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
This is Jon Tallamy with a message about food services for our free and reduced lunch 
students. High Point will be providing three-day grab and go lunches in the front of the school 
on: 
 
Monday 3/30/20 
 
Thursday 4/2/20 
 
Monday 4/6/20 
 
Thursday 4/9/20 
 
Pick up times will be: 11:30 AM-1:30 PM 
 
If we are required to close longer, We will determine if we need to make any adjustments to the 
schedule for the following week and communicate accordingly. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or need assistance. 
 
973-875-3101 
 
Email: jtallamy@hpregional.org 
 
 


